
Oakwood  Elementary December Newsletter 

 
Always call the office when you have questions or concerns about school.   

We will be more than happy to help! 419-594-3346 
Check out the PEVS district website:  www.pauldingschools.org 

 

Parent Planning Calendar: 
Nov. 27-Dec. 2  NO SCHOOL –  

 Happy Thanksgiving 
Dec. 3-13 2nd Gr. CoGAT and Iowa 

Testing Window 

Dec. 6 Kindergarten Family 

Reading Day @2:30 

Dec. 11 PEVS Sr. Citizens Breakfast 

@8:30 – Gr. 5-6 Choir to 

sing @8:40 

Dec. 12 Gr. 5/6 Beginning Band 

Concert @7:00 

Dec. 13 November Student-of-the-

Month Lunch 

Dec. 17 4th Gr. Christmas Program 

@7:00 

Dec. 17 PEVS Board Meeting 

@7:00 

Dec. 18 6th Gr. Band Christmas 

Concert @11:20-12:45 

Dec. 19 Kindergarten Gingerbread 

House Walk @2:30 

Dec. 20 End of 2nd Quarter 

Dec. 21-Jan. 5   NO SCHOOL  

Merry Christmas! Happy New Year!  
 

The Principal’s Corner 

There is so much to 

share in my newsletter 

this time of year so I 

will keep my message short.  It 

is my hope that each of you will 

be able to take time to see the 

world through the joyous eyes 

of your child and to make many 

special memories with your 

children this Holiday Season!  
 

 

 

REMINDER:  We go 
outside for recess 
nearly every day.  
It is very 
important that your 
child wears a coat, hat, and 
gloves to school.  It is also a 
good idea for children to 
keep a sweatshirt or sweater 
in their lockers to put on 
whenever they feel chilly.  
Thanks! 
 

The PTO  

*Scrip Orders will be placed 
December 9th and 16th. All 
cards will be here before 
Christmas break! 
*Oakwood Elementary and 
Panther clothing items are 
being sold through December 
5th.  Order forms were sent 
home.  Extras are available in 
the office.  Great Christmas 

gifts!!  

The P.E.V.S. Senior Citizen Breakfast will be held on 
Wednesday, December 11 at Paulding High School.  Our 
5th/6th Gr. Choir will be traveling over to Paulding to perform 
for these special guests.  Our choir will be on stage around 
8:40. Please encourage the Senior Citizens you know to 
participate in this event.  Call the Paulding High School for 

more details about the breakfast – 419.399.4656, ext. 1112.   
 

Our Beginning Band students will be performing in their first 
band concert on Thursday, December 12th, at 7:00. During this 
short concert, the band members will take you on a journey 
through the early learning stages of playing an instrument.  
You will be amazed at how far these young musicians have 
come in a few short weeks. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS to our October Students-of-the-Month:  Olivia 
Schlatter, Connor Manz, Kimber Boroff, Symon Manz, 

Nolan Schlatter, Addy Halter, Lyndi Lamond, Kyler 
Foor, Grady Barton, Lilian Daniels, Cadence Schwab, and 
Adrieana Biliti.  Thanks for being role model students at 
Oakwood Elementary! 

 

Our 6th Grade Band students will be live in concert performing 
Christmas music for our students during the lunch 
period on Wednesday, December 18th.  If you are 
in town between 11:20 and 12:45, stop into our café 
and listen to them play a few carols. 

 

Our 4th graders, under the direction of Mrs. Nancy Wehrkamp, 

Mrs. Heather Bockrath, and Mrs. Hill Hohlbein will be 

performing “Paint the Town December” on Tuesday, 

December 17, at 7:00.  The students have been practicing 

songs and speaking parts, and this program will surely 

put you in the Christmas spirit.  Everyone is welcome!  
 

I would like to introduce our 2019-2020 Sixth Grade 
Student Council.  In late September, the sixth grades 
voted and have chosen Abby Elkins, Hunter Harwell, 
Addy Hunt, Brooklyn King, and Emma McCray to be 
their student body leaders.  They will be working with 
their advisor, Ms. Schlatter, to plan activities and 
events to help build our school family and to support our 
community.  
 

CONGRATULATIONS to our October Character Builders:  Wyatt 

Leatherman, Joshua Schlatter, Brandon Lambert, Brielle Schlatter, 

Adalyn Miller, Kaliope Foor, Janae Parrett, Iridessa Reyes, Weston 

Manz, Gracie Elkins, Mason Weible, Madison Durham, Carlen Wright, 

Allison Manz, Baylor Kilgore, Makenna Manz, Ava Leatherman, 

Gannon Landers, Trevor Durham, Addy Gribble, Brice 

Spear, Remington Boroff, Addy Hunt, Camdyn Manz, 

Kyra Jackman, Matthew Carpenter, Layla Kremer, 

and Maddy Ramey.  Thank you for demonstrating 

the character trait of responsibility! 

 

Each year, our 4th graders have the opportunity to participate in 
a competition to create a recycling poster.  
Congratulations to Addyson Gribble who won first place 
from Oakwood Elementary!  A big “THANK YOU” to 
Becky Suvar for bringing this competition to the Paulding 
County schools every year! 

 
BREAKFAST IN THE CLASSROOM information is 

attached to this newsletter for Gr. K-6. 


